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 It’s hard to believe… 

We are flying through the fall Moses curriculum! So far, the Ten 

Plagues with (candy) hand boils and millions of frogs (stickers) 

has been our favorite story. Although I’d say the (Jello) Red Sea 

parting was a close second for all!  

This week Sunday School will start learning about the Ten 

Commandments. Which will end our unit just in time for our 

Field Trip to the Worcester Art Museum on Sunday December 

8th. Among the museum’s many exhibit hall rooms we would 

specifically like to view their Egyptian Room. As well as attend 

their annual Hanukkah at the WAM event. To help us connect 

any ancient artwork, history, geography, or cultural customs 

back to one or more of Moses’ stories. We are very excited for 

this field trip and would love for any extra volunteers to go with 

us. This will be a free event, thanks to the museum’s funders. 

 Sunday School children and teachers have also begun the first 

talks about how we would like to share out our Christmas play 

this year. So far, the children would like a modern, comedy, 

musical instrument, nativity play, that nobody talks or sings in, 

LOL! We can’t wait to see what we pull together for everyone 

this year. 

-Rhianna 
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Upcoming Events 

December 1st- Community 

Breakfast will have a special 

visit from Santa. More 

information to follow shortly! 

________________________ 

December 8th- Worcester 

Art Museum Field Trip. 

Register your child by 

November 17th.  Permission 

slips will start coming home 

November 3rd. 

Volunteers needed!!!! 

All children 5-18yrs are invited 

to attend our field trip. Our 

Infants through Preschoolers are 

also welcomed to join us with 

their guardian. 
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